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DISTRICT REP REPORT  
District #28 
 
District #28 is alive and well, with 7+ active meetings within the District. I’ve been encouraging 
GRs from these meetings to attend Central Ohio’s Intergroup.  Intergroup meets virtually the 
first Saturday of the month from 9-10 am.  Our next meeting is September 6 and the zoom invite 
is posted at COAFG.org/calendar.    
 
We have set 3 goals for 2025.  
1. Increase number of meetings that have GRs who attend Intergroup.  In Progress 
2. Increase then number of volunteers at Central Office to at least 7 and have Saturday hours 
available (9:30 to 12 noon).   Complete 
3. Generate list of Alanon members willing to support Susan H. In her public outreach efforts.  
Complete 
 
With gratitude, 
Kim R. 
DR #28 
 
AA Liaison Report 
 
The 69th AA conference with Al-anon participation, “Our Great Responsibility”, was held August 
8-10 2025, in Toledo Ohio.  Highlights included 

● Rose R. (Alanon Delegate to WSO) gave a stellar lead on Saturday 
● Terri N. and Alanon company did a fabulous skit called “Character Defect Fashion 

Show” 
● Alanon panel on the 3 A’s 

I have really enjoyed my work as AA Liaison, completing my third year.  As I rotate out of this 
service position, I will be available to share my experience, strength, and hope, along with other 
available resources, if needed, with the next person stepping in. Thank you for this opportunity 
to be of service, and I step down to allow someone else to have as much fun as I have had 
getting to know AA and Al-Anon members from across the state.   

Yours in service 

Kim R.  

 
 


